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July 31, 2023

Dear Parent or Guardian,

As we begin a new school year, our student’s well-being and success remains the top priority at Robert Lee Independent School District. Our commitment includes ensuring your child can access nutritious food at school and other points in our community.

Starting August 16, 2023 Robert Lee ISD is operating the National School Lunch Program (NSLP) and School Breakfast Program (SBP). Through NSLP and SBP, no cost meals are available for ALL enrolled students at our school. 

Breakfast and lunch will be served any day that school is in session.

All enrolled students are eligible to receive meals in person.

Breakfast is served from 7:30 AM to 8 AM.

Lunch is served From 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM
Cafeteria is located in the center of the school where the meals will be served.  For more information, please contact Aaron Hood at aaron.hood@rlisd.net .  

In addition to school meals, you and your family may be able to access food through community organizations operating other federal programs such as the Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) or special Supplemental Nutrition Programs for Women, Infants, and Children (WIC).

For information on school meal programs visit https://squaremeals.org/PublicResources/WhatProgramsAmIEligiblefor.Aspx

Sincerely
1323 Hamilton    Robert Lee, Texas   76945   (325) 453-4555    (325) 453-2326 Fax


